BAGELS & BUNS

All served with crisp skin on fries.

PULLED PORK BUN:

£9.50

SLOW COOKED BEEF BAGEL:

£8.95

SMOKED SALMON BAGEL:

£8.95

VEGAN BAGEL:

£8.50

Slow cooked pork shoulder, baked apple puree,
pork scratching.

Slow cooked beef, pickled winter vegetables,
English mustard mayo.

Smoked salmon, dill cream cheese, caper and
red onion relish.

Char-grilled and marinated aubergine and
courgette, roast red peppers and caramelised
onion hummus.

SNACKS & SHARING
LAMB CROQUETTES:

£8.00

Slow cooked lamb shoulder coated in
breadcrumbs and deep fried until crisp and
golden. Served with sweet cabbage and our
Gentleman’s Relish.

BURGERS
SOUTHERN FRIED FISH BURGER:

£14.00

BEER BATTERED ARTICHOKES:

Vegan beer battered artichokes, served with a
caper and lemon mayo.

£6.50

Sustainable, flakey Coley fillet coated in our
spice rub and deep fried. Served in a toasted
bun, with sweet cabbage, crisp baby gem,
homemade tartare sauce and skin on fries.

PORK SCRATCHINGS:

£5.50

6oz BEEF BURGER:

£14.00

MUSHROOM PATE:

£7.50

MOVING MOUNTAINS VEGAN BURGER:

£13.00

SOUTHERN FRIED CHICKEN BURGER:

£13.00

Our supersized pork scratchings. Light and
crispy, dusted in fennel salt and served with
a roast apple puree.

Potted vegan mushroom and chestnut pate,
cranberry compote and tarragon. Served with
toasted sourdough.

DEVILLED WHITEBAIT:

£7.00

Good old whitebait, dredged in our seasoned
flour, served with a curry ketchup dipping
sauce.

SPICED PUMPKIN SOUP:

£7.00

Seasonal spiced pumpkin soup and toasted
seeds. Served with toasted ciabatta and
butter.

6oz chuck steak patty, served in a toasted
bun, with seared padron pepper, smoked
applewood cheddar, caramelised onion jam, beef
tomato, crisp baby gem, our special burger
sauce and skin on fries.

Vegan burger, served in a toasted bun, with
seared padron pepper, vegan applewood
cheddar, caramelised onion jam, beef tomato,
crisp baby gem, our special burger sauce and
skin on fries.

Buttermilk chicken coated in our spice rub
and deep fried. Served in a toasted bun, with
seared padron pepper, beef tomato, crisp baby
gem, our special burger sauce and skin on
fries.

PTO for Mains

SEE
SPECIAL BOARDS
for Specials

MAINS
PORK BELLY:

LOADED FRIES
£15.00

Slow cooked pork belly, creamy truffle mash,
tenderstem broccoli, sweet and sour apple,
pork sauce.

CHICKEN BREAST:

£15.00

Roast corn-fed chicken breast, cavolo nero,
caramelised baby onions and chorizo, roasted
new potatoes and a chorizo cream.

VEGAN MAC ‘N CHEESE:

£14.00

Truffled cauliflower mac ‘n cheese, topped
with crispy onions and served with a herb
and garlic ciabatta.

MEAT SHARING BOARD:

£26.00

Lamb croquettes and gentleman’s relish,
glazed pork belly, pork scratchings and apple
sauce, sliced beef, pickled vegetables and
toasted ciabatta.

VEGGIE SHARING BOARD:

£24.00

Potted mushroom pate and cranberry compote,
spiced pumpkin mug-shot, char-grilled
aubergine, courgette and roast red pepper,
caramelised onion hummus, pickled vegetables
and toasted ciabatta..

CRISPY SKIN ON FRIES:

£4.00

GOLDEN SMOKIE FRIES:

£7.00

BEEF CHILLI FRIES:

£7.00

SPICED JACKFRUIT FRIES:

£6.00

Simply seasoned.

Crispy skin on fries loaded with a super
cheesy smoked haddock and leek sauce.

Crisp skin on fries loaded with our beef
chilli, topped with sour cream and grated
cheddar.

Crisp skin on fries loaded with spiced
jackfruit, topped with vegan sour cream and
grated cheese.

SWEET THINGS
BLACKBERRY & APPLE CRUMBLE:

£6.00

GLUTEN FREE CHOCOLATE BROWNIE:

£7.00

Classic blackberry and apple crumble. Served
with vanilla ice cream.

Perfectly rich chocolate brownie, served with
raspberry chantilly cream.

If you enjoyed your roast please give us a little follow

@errols_kitchen

